
15-th Conference of the
International Linear Algebra Society

January 9, 2008

Professor Ivan Singer

Institute of Mathematics
Romanian Academy
21, Calea Grivitei Street
010702-Bucharest, Sector 1
ROMANIA

Dear Professor Singer:

The Organizing Committee of the 15-th Conference of the International
Linear Algebra Society invites you to participate in our Conference delivering
a lecture in the Mini-symposium on Max Algebra.

The 15-th Conference will be held in Cancún, México, from June 15 to
June 21, 2008. The Organizing Committee will pay for your accommodation
expenses (hotel and meals), and also for your Conference registration fee.

Some useful information is available at the conference web-page
http://star.izt.uam.mx/ILAS08

We are certain that your lecture will contribute greatly towards the suc-
cess of our conference and will be highly appreciated by all the participants.

Please tell us if there is anything we can do to help you with your travel
arrangements.

Cordially

Dr. Luis Verde-Star
Chair of the Organizing Committee, ILAS Cancún 2008

Departamento de Matemáticas, UAM Iztapalapa
Apartado 55-534, Mexico DF 09340, Mexico
Tel. +52 55 5804 4961, Fax +52 55 5804 4660, e-mail: verde@star.izt.uam.mx


